
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
DATE:  May 26, 2020 
 
FROM: Matney M. Ellis 
  Procurement Director 
 
TO:  Board of County Commissioners 
 
SUBJECT: Agreement Extension- Community Service Council/HMIS Technical 
Support 
 
 
Submitted for your approval and execution is the attached extension to the agreement 
between the Board of County Commissioners on behalf of Tulsa County Social Services 
and Community Service Council, originally approved on June 26, 2017, CMF#241824 
and most recently renewed June 24, 2019, CMF#248244. 
 
The Tulsa County Social Services Department requests to extend the current agreement 
from June 1, 2020 to August 30, 2020 as the Community Service Council will no longer 
hold the grant or be the lead agency to provide these services after September 30, 2020. 
 
 
MME / jdf 
 
 
SUBMITTED FOR: The June 1, 2020 meeting agenda. 
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